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Officers
President - 

Vice President -
Past President -Mike Thomas  

Secretary - Eileen Boots 
Treasurer - Jascha Zeitlin 

Directors
Ray Perkins 
Mark Sands 
Mike Green
Janet Baker 

Board /  Committees  

Greeter - Eileen Boots & Janet Baker
Fly Tying - Bruce Parsons & Perry Kelley
Library - Bob Maki & Karen Kosowan
Membership/Dues - Mike Stanton 
Newscaster - Dick Garrett
Tax Exempt - Tom & Cindy Dyer 
Publicity - Janet Baker
Raffle - Ray Perkins 

Owyhee River Cleanup - Dave Henderson 
Christmas Party - Marg & Mike Green 
Club Outings - Mike Green 
Programs/Presenters - Chris Clark & Mike Stanton 
Weiser Community Cleanup - Mike Thomas 
Recruit/New Members - Jim Gulu  & Al Sillonis 

Tradition has it that the club holds the first annual meeting of the year in 
August, and moreover, it is a pot-luck dinner with the club suppling the 
chicken and water.  The Meeting/Picnic is usually held at the pavilion in 
the Weiser Memorial Park.

However, because of the pandemic, the Board of Directors, in an 
unscheduled and impromptu meeting, has decided that the meet tin will 
delayed  until next month (September).


Watch for details in the next Newscaster.  

No Meeting or Pot-luck 

This Month

We are certainly going to miss Charley Daniels’ smiling face at out meetings. Charley passed 
away last month due to complications involving an operation.  He was a great friend to many.


Please note that there is not a “President’s(?)” message this month.  President(?) Mike is rather 
adamant that he will not serve another term next year.  So the Club should consider what to do 
for Officers next year.  I will publish any names received in the next Newscaster. However, I 
think you should send any suggestions/nominations to our secretary, Elleen Boots.  
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

. 1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25 26 27 28 29

30 31

Breakfast at 
8:00 a.m. 

HomeStead

Breakfast at  
8:00 a.m. 

CookShack

Breakfast at 
8:00 a.m. 

HomeStead

Breakfast at  
8:00 a.m. 

CookShack

AUGUST

Important IFF Tax Numbers 
The club is a (501)3C charitable 

organization  #C142076 so you can 
deduct contributions to the club 
(see your tax advisor for details).  

FYI our federal tax number is 
71-0998737.

As per usual, no Board meetings or Membership 
meetings are not scheduled for June and July.  


Our first regular meeting of next season will be our 
annual picnic in Memorial Park on September 8.  

More about plans in the next newsletter.


Every Wednesday morning at 8:00 we USUALLY meet for an impromptu 
breakfast to talk about fishing for the coming week (among other stuff).  
Now we can resume our schedule.  We will alternate locations between 
the Homestead Cafe at the corner of State and Park Street, and the  Cook 
Shack at the corner of W. 7th St. and Pioneer Road.


How many fishermen does it take to change a light bulb? 
Answer below

One, but you should have seen the bulb – it was THIS big!
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Bonnie Akbar 
Ken Burber 

Stanley Graves 
Jim Casad 
Ray Perkins 
Mark Picini  

Dues are $30 per year or $45 for a 
family (There is a limit of  12 members per family.)

The Following  Members Owe Their Dues This Month

Dues should be mailed to: 
Mike Stanton 

Box 654 
Weiser, ID. 83672

From Grant Baugh <
This has been successful in stopping small 
seam leaks in my waders.  $20 at Kinney and 
Keele Tru Value.  It is worth a try.  Use two 
coatings if both cans.
-- 
Tight Lines!!

Also from Grant comes the photo of 
paw print taken at Mann Creek.
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Last Wed. (June 3) Mike T, Mike S, Perry, Steve, Al Grant and myself (Jim G.)went over to the 
Malheur Res. for a little fishing time.  The weather even cooperated , mild temperature and 
hardly a breeze.
  
It was great to get out on the water again, it's been a while for some of us ( Perry ). I believe 
we all caught at least one to two fish.  Ranged from 17 inches to 20 plus..

Late in the afternoon Jim Casad showed up with his Grandson. Jim was teaching the young man 
the art of fly fishing from a float tube. I know the young man caught at least one while I was 
still on the water. 

Good day all around !!

On the Malheur 

Nice Day!
June 3
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June 23

Zoto Res 
Quiet and peaceful.  Decent weather.  

Fishing was good.  Al & Jim had the place 
to themselves.
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Al had a very good day, July 9, 
fishing at Fish Lake on Steens Mt. 
out of Frenchglen, Oregon.  He 
caught and released 33 rainbow 
trout.  The three biggest fish were 
20 inches each. 

July 14
Jim Gulu fishing Long 
Creek Res.
Weather and water 
were good.
Fish were small but 
Jim and Al had a 
good day.

Long Creek Reservoir. 
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And Finally from Fish Lake


